
 




March 26, 2024

The following are upcoming construction activities with potential impact on the Live
Oak Drive community. Work will occur during weekdays and periodically on
Saturdays to maintain schedule. The 495 NEXT project appreciates the Live Oak
Drive community’s patience as this work is performed and is committed to
completing it as efficiently as possible, thereby reducing the duration of community
impacts. This lookahead flyer will be updated and distributed as events warrant.

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=AMqi_3UljYo&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=AMqi_3UljYo&c=3&r=1
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10


During excavations, access will be maintained on demand with steel plates as shown in this March 22
photo of the intersection of private Live Oak Drive and mainline Live Oak Drive.

Construction plans are subject to change due to weather, utility
relocations performed by outside companies, re-sequencing of work and

other factors to facilitate on-time completion of the project.



Learn More About the Project

Check out 495NEXT.vdot.virginia.gov for
additional information.

Sign up here to receive project email updates.

Questions?
Email: 495NorthernExtension@vdot.virginia.gov

Call: Construction Inquiry Line, 703-592-6430
Virginia Department of Transportation, Michelle Holland, 703-586-0487

Transurban, Amanda Allen, 571-249-8784
Lane Construction, John Undeland, 703-785-3461

https://495next.vdot.virginia.gov/
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=0012Iq_K1UNNMLQcdxS9v3cAJiG10_Yos1HeN1-FnhiHK4o9Hax0n7ygttvb3n_zaNtUxesjs2fQ5uGzaJ9aLgN17NZJKDloc_rq2d1ha5d8Mc%3D
mailto:495NorthernExtension@vdot.virginia.gov
https://www.facebook.com/VirginiaDOT/
https://www.instagram.com/virginiadot/
https://twitter.com/vadotnova
https://www.youtube.com/user/vdotweb
https://www.virginiadot.org/
https://expresslanes.com/
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=744501a9-ad7f-47f3-b906-8b7875cb7ab7

